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20th February 2024 
 
Dear Families 
 
It was lovely to welcome the children back into school yesterday and despite the cooler 
temperatures, the lighter mornings and evenings are giving a sense that spring is on its way. 
 
Our whole school assembly was linked to recycling and reducing packaging and as always, the 
children made insightful contributions to our discussion. We value looking after our environment very 
highly and our Eco Ambassadors are always on the look out to see how we can improve our school 
environment. 
 
It’s another busy half-term, with this week alone seeing a visit from a theatre company to perform 
‘The Secret Garden’ for the children. In addition to this there are other enriching trips and activities 
taking place as follows: 
 

- Tuesday 27 February – Y6 Sports Hall Athletics 

- Monday 11 March – Class photos 

- Tuesday 12 March – Y5 trip to Royal Armouries 

- Wednesday 13 to Friday 15 March – Y6 residential at Willersley Castle 

- Wednesday 20 March – Y5 visit to Boston Spa and selected classes visit All Saints church 

for Easter Experience 

- Thursday 21 March – Y4 Meanwood Valley Trip 

- Tuesday 26 March – Y1 visit Ledston and Y2 visit M & S Academy at Leeds University 

 
We were proud to start our wraparound care on Monday and we have already had lots of feedback 
from children and parents. The children couldn’t wait to come in today as it was waffles on the menu 
for breakfast! Our aim is to provide a calm, enriching environment with fresh food and different 
activities for the children to enjoy. Longer term we hope to be able to open up to more children to 
provide the care needed by families. 
 
Finally, we are still awaiting the draft report from our recent Ofsted inspection and we will of course 
share the final report with you as soon as we have it.  
 
As always if you have any questions or concerns regarding your child please arrange to speak with 
their class teacher. Please note parents ‘evening’ is on Tuesday 19th March. 
 
Kind regards 
Mr Rugg 


